
 
 
 
 

Shuster Statement on Landmark Supreme Court Decision on 
Second Amendment 

Decision a Victory for Individual Rights, Gun Owners Everywhere 

Washington, D.C.–Congressman Bill Shuster released the following statement upon 
learning of the Supreme Court’s decision in District of Columbia v. Heller: 

“For decades, the Second Amendment has been attacked by elitist special interest groups 
and politicians who considered gun owners to be “bitter” and marginalized them as 
second class citizens.   

Today, those opponents were silenced when the Court rightly decided in a 5-4 decision 
that the Second Amendment is a fundamental right as vital as the right to free speech and 
our freedom of assembly.”   
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